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25™ April 2021

We have worship in church
and online at 10.30am.

The service will be streamed on Zoom.
How to get into the streamed service is
circulated by E.mail during the week, and
is also posted on our website and other
social media sites.
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Each Sunday we are creating a short
special online service. It should be
available on Sundays. The easiest way to
“find” it is to go to the front of our
website and simply click on the link.

https://stcyprianslenzie.com
The video will also be on social media,
particularly our facebook page, as well as other
local facebook pages.
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If you would like to get something into
the Link please let our Rector Les
Ireland know on 0141-776 3866 or e-
mail rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by
teatime on Wednesday evenings.
Thanks.

Please note, for the foreseeable future the Link —
our weekly newsletter — will only be available
online. If someone wants a paper version, we are
happy to print one off and get it to you. Just contact
the Rector.

Sunday 25" April

Anglican: The Nippon Sei Ko Kai (The Anglican Communion of
Japan).

Diocesan: St. Mary the Virgin, Hamilton; St. Andrew’s,
Uddingston (Mathew Little).

26™: Missionaries and Evangelists.

27™: The world wide ission of the church.

28"™: Scottish Episcopal Church (SEC) General Synod Office.
29"™: SEC Standing Committee and provincial boards.

30": Chaplaincy in Hospitals, Education and Commerce.

1*: Christian Writers
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Please pray for these people: Rosa Revell and her sister; Bob And
Gill Anderson; Shaunda Day, Justina Oguogu; Kennedy Fraser;
Duncan and Shona Naysmith; Jean McLean and her mother;
Jean Dick, Jean Kinnon, Margaret Conway; Susan Frost; Alan

Paterson; Karen Rose; and those whose names are in the “Prayer
Book” at the back of church.

Readings set for 25" April (Easter 4):
Acts 4:5-12; Psalm 23
1John 3: 16-24; John 10:11-18.

Collect: O God of peace, who brought again from the dead our
Lord Jesus Christ, that great shepherd of the sheep, by the blood
of the eternal covenant, make us perfect in every good work to do
your will, and work in us that which is well-pleasing in your sight;
through Jesus Christ our Lord, who lives and reigns with you and
the Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever.

Through these difficult times we are keen that people

don’t feel isolated or in need. If you need any help, or

simply want to chat to someone, feel free to phone the
Rector at any time on 0141 776 3866.

St. Cyprian’s People who take Bible Reading Fellowship notes get
together once a month to talk about what they have been reading
in the bible. They would like to invite anyone (including those who

don’t take the BRF notes) to join them. At the moment they are
doing it on zoom. Their next meeting is on Wednesday 28™ April at

7.30pm. If you are interested, please have a word with Glennis
Taverner who will give you the Zoom Access codes. This
Wednesday they are looking at Noah — featuring the readings:
Genesis 5:28 - 29, Genesis 6:8-10 and Hebrews 11: 7

People at St. Cyprian’s have already been incredibly generous to
the Bishop’s Lent Appeal. However, if you were planning to make a
donation, could you please let us have it by the end of April, so we
can get it sent off as soon as possible. Many thanks.



https://stcyprianslenzie.com/

